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26" March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
We hope you are all well and managing to stay safe.

It has been lovely to see all of the home learning happening — if you are not already following our school Twitter feed
(@HuttonCran) then we would recommend it, as teachers are updating this throughout the day, sharing links and
also it is a great way to see what other people are busy doing at home. We are also using the hashtag
#hccpshomelearning for all classes to share their learning. We also hear many of you are enjoying Joe Wicks each
morning.

The information and learning activities sent home with the children have been uploaded on our school website:
https://www.huttoncranswickschool.co.uk/ and can be found down the left hand side menu bar — Teaching and
Learning /Home Learning and then follow the link to the correct class page. There is also content on the Home

Learning ‘home’ page.

New content will be added for Monday 20™ April (when we would have returned after the Easter holiday).
Information on when new content has been added will be communicated to you via APP notices.

All the teaching staff have added their school email to their home learning pack, which can also be found on the
Home Learning pages of the website. Please email with any questions you have linked to the learning that has been
set.

Although we have set up home learning for the children, we want to reinforce that this is a stressful time for so
many of us and there is absolutely no pressure on you at home to complete hours of school work. Just remember
at the end of this and when we are through the other side, your child’s health and happiness will be more
important than their academic skills. Try if you can to enjoy the extra family time and read books, play games,
draw pictures and play in the garden (whilst the weather is so nice). The time you are spending at home together
will last the children a lifetime. Even in these uncertain times good memories can be made.

If you have any queries or require extra information or guidance, please do not hesitate to contact me via email
(headteacher@huttoncranswick.eriding.net).

We cannot wait to see you all again, you are all in our thoughts.
Take care and stay safe.

Liz Burkinshaw

Headteacher
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